CPJ Reports At Least 57 Journalists Killed In Israel-Gaza War
[image: ]At least 57 of the over 16,000 people killed since the Israel-Gaza war began last month were journalists, the Committee to Protect Journalists reports, reiterating that both sides should avoid targeting members of the press as they work to cover the conflict. There have also been multiple reports of journalists in the region going missing or being injured, detained or threatened.
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